Dear Grower:

Similar to last year:
 
Owing to the present conditions facing Ontario with regards to Covid the board of the SCGO have decided on an Annual General Meeting for 2022, again, via Zoom.
 
In order to keep the presentations to a minimum the board has sought, and obtained, permission from the Ontario Farm Products Marketing Commission (the crown agency which monitors all agricultural commodity board efforts) to conduct elections in the following manner.
 
Nominations for board membership will be received beginning January 28, 2022 and end February 11, 2022.  The document (Attachment 1) reflects who is eligible to nominate and who is eligible to be nominated. 
 
Nominations can be submitted electronically to cnanni@scgo.ca or in writing to the SCGO (address below), or delivered in person to the SCGO office (call in advance).
 
Those nominated will be announced to the growers and the procedure for voting (if required) will be announced in mid February of 2022.  
 
A copy of the roles and responsibilities of a SCGO board member are also attached.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to call Chris Nanni at the office.
 
Kindest regards;
 
Chris Nanni 
Administrative Manager
Seed Corn Growers of Ontario
1-825 Park Avenue West
Chatham, On
N7M 0N1
519.352.6710
cnanni@scgo.ca

